
From: Keith Weber   
Sent: Friday, November 9, 2018 2:10 PM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Re: General Plan Subcommittee Meeting #3 
 
Hi Julia, 
Thank you for your email response.  To be sure I understand you correctly, can you please clarify what 
you mean by "project file" and specifically what is included in it. 
 
Also, please confirm that a copy of the full report, as well as my email "will be provided to the 
Subcommittee as part of the meeting packet for the next meeting." 
 
Also, can you please explain why the Brown Act applies to this email communication. 
 
Thank you, 
Keith Weber 




